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Important Update RE: Learning from Home  
(as at 2:45pm Friday 27 March 2020) 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am heartened and humbled by the messages of support from our entire school community. I am extremely proud 
of our students for adapting to the Learning from Home model during this difficult time. I am also extremely proud 
of our teachers for the incredible work they have done (and continue to do) as they support the learning of our 
students. It is an absolute privilege to work with and lead such inspiring educators.  
 
As mentioned previously our teachers have developed packages of learning that will support our students. These will 
be available online via our school website. The “Learning from Home” link is easily visible on our Home Page. These 
will be continually updated. I have included the link here - https://blaxcellst-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-from-
home.html  
 
Further to that, Blaxcell Street Public School will be using Edmodo to keep everyone updated. Teachers will use it to 
share important notes and communicate with students. I encourage you all to download Edmodo to a device - 
details are attached to his letter.  
 
From Monday 30 March, between 9:00am - 1:00pm, we will have work collection areas for each grade in the hall. 
Parents are able to collect the printed versions of the online work for their children to take home. I respectfully ask 
that all parents adhere to the social distancing guidelines.  
 
Please visit https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-from-home/advice-to-parents-
and-carers for the Department of Education’s advice for parents and carers in regards to learning at home. 
 
As always, I appreciate your on-going support as we work together to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our 
students and staff.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 

Mr Hani Zahra 
Principal 
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